
From: Pam Robertson <PamRobertson@schouse.gov>
To: Veldran, KatherineKatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov

Date: 1/31/2013 1:56:49 PM
Subject: Security Breech

Katherine:

Rep. Bill Taylor has been asked by several constituents as to the time frame in receiving a letter from SCDOR 
regarding the security breech. Any information you could give us concerning this would be most helpful.

Pam Robertson
Legislative Aide
Aiken Delegation
416 Blatt
Columbia, SC 29201
803.734.9977
PamRobertson@schouse.gov
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